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04 May 2007 
  
Dear Reetan 
 
Health Technology Appraisal: Bortezomib for relapsed multiple myeloma 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4 April in relation to the ‘responder scheme’ arrangements proposed by 
Janssen-Cilag for the provision of bortezomib (Velcade), within its licensed indication, for relapsed 
multiple myeloma, in the NHS in England and Wales. 
 
We have studied Janssen-Cilag’s proposals in detail discussed this proposal with our colleagues at 
the Department of Health (DH), and with our policy and professional colleagues at the Assembly, 
including the Director of Cancer Services. 
 
I have seen the response from Simon Reeve (Head of Clinical and Cost Effectiveness at DH), and 
fully agree and endorse all the points that were made in his letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Carl Eley 
Head of Healthcare Standards Branch 
Quality, Standards and Safety Improvement Directorate 
Department for Health and Social Services 
 
 
CC. Simon Reeve, John Sherriff, Matthew Harpur, Meindert Boysen. 
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